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July 24, 1998

Mr. Genc Gergjani

Lagja 8 Rruga “Margarita Tutulani”,
Pallati 1 KESHit, Apartamenti 12,
Tirane, Albania

Dear Mr. Genc Gergjani

Our organization, as the implementing agency of Japan's Official
Development Assistance, has thus far committed two project loans which total in
excess of 4.7 billion Japanese Yen with the view of promoting your country’s future
economic development. Both of these projects are in the power sector which we have

identified as the sector of strong strategic importance.

In implementing these projects, in face of severe difficulties, you have met °
this challenge with personal dedication and professionalism uncommonly found. We
highly appreciated of your function as our counterpart manager and sincerely regret

the unfortunate news that you will now leave to other interests.
I personally hope for all the best to you and to your family, as well as good

prospects on your new appointment.

Sincerely yours,

—

"
Junichi Hasegawa

Director,
1st Division,
Operations Department III



